
St. Andrew School~~2011-2012 

Where Children Learn to Love and Love to Learn 

The Mission of St. Andrew School is to provide students with a sound academic foundation rooted in a strong Catholic tradition to enable them to develop, 

grow and succeed. We strive to instill Christian values so that students may respect and care for each person and nature as God s gifts. St. Andrew School 

offers opportunities to explore physical, intellectual, social and spiritual selves so that students can take their places as contributing members of the local and 

global communities. 

 

May 2, 2012 

Dear Parents: 

1. On the website today:           

 May Calendar   Yearbook Order Form     

 Sports Banquet Invitation          

2. Tomorrow is our Cinco de Mayo Taco Dinner! All students in attendance will be given a 

dress down pass for this Friday. 

3. All students who participated in Soccer, Basketball, Cheerleading and T-Ball are invited 

to our Sports Banquet. Please be sure to download the flyer on the school s website. 

4. Golf Outing News: Please be sure to send in your RSVP for dinner! The countdown is on 

and we are getting VERY excited for this great event and hope you will be a part of it! 

5. Friday s Mass, with Student of the Month, Honors, Achievement and Good Work Awards, 

is being POSTPONED to Friday, May 11th. 

6. Congratulations to all of our students who will be receiving their First Holy Communion 

this Sunday!  

7. Parents are not permitted in the school building during the day unless they have taken 

the 3-hour Protecting God s Children  seminar, also known as Virtus training. Please visit 

the Virtus website (www.virtus.org) to find a convenient seminar to attend and bring a 

copy of your card to the school office for our records. It is very disappointing when we 

have to tell a parent they cannot participate in a school event. 

8. If you need to change your child s afternoon pick up, PLEASE call the office before 1pm. 

Our dismissal is being delayed by people calling too late. 

9. We have unofficially entered field trip  season! We only accept the permission slip 

distributed by the school. A handwritten note is not acceptable. 

10. The Summer Uniform can now be worn. Please see the details on the May calendar.  

11. Gym Uniforms will be available for sale this Sunday from 9-11 am in the library. 

12. This week s Caught Being Good Winners are: Jonathan Acosta, Kirstie Almajano, Jonathan 

Garcia, Jaime Sinnolai, Lauriana Garcia, Ebonie Jones, Kimberly Perez, Mysta Piersaint, 

Stephany Bedoya and Davantie McKenzie! The students may choose from a homework 

pass, a free snack or a dress down day! 

That s it! Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Maria J. O Neill  

moneill@diopbt.org 
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